
March-April 2020

Shutdown 
As everyone else is going through at the moment, we’ve had to 
stay home and put our deputation plans on hold.  We had two 
months worth of meetings canceled in the northeast, where the 
country has been hit hardest. Lord willing, we might be able to 
reschedule them. 

Meetings in March
However, we were still able to have meetings in the first half of 
March before the shutdown became official, including a missions 
conference, one meeting, two drop ins, and a local conference. 
We were very blessed by all of these: some of those churches took 
us on and we were able to garner new meetings from networking. 

Ministry Opportunities
While we were at home from mid March to the whole month of 
April,  we took advantage of some opportunities to stay in the 
ministry online.  My mission board conducted an online virtual 
missions conference for each of their missionaries on deputation. 
That  really  allowed  us  to  present  our  mission  work  to  many 
places that we would not have gone to otherwise.  During this 
time, I also had the privilege to preach for some of my sending’s Matt, Colleen & Aiden 
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church livestreams.  My wife  took up interpreting  for  a  prayer 
meeting online and this also unexpectedly gave us a few meetings 
later  this  year  as  well.  We’re  praising  God  for  continuing  to 
provide for us, even during this time. 

Aiden’s 1st Birthday!
On April  2nd,  we  got  to  celebrate 
Aiden’s  first  birthday!  We  did  it 
online via zoom with our family. He 
wasn’t really impressed with his first 
cake,  choosing  to  have  a  piece  of 
fruit instead. We’re very thankful for 
having him in our lives. 

New Support
The  biggest  blessing  we  have  seen 
while staying at home was that our 
support went up from 40% to 50%! 
This is the most it has gone up in a 
short  period  of  time.  This  means 
that we’re halfway there now!

Prayer Requests
• For more continuous support 

increase.

• For more meetings this summer 
and winter. 

• For safety when we get back on the 
road. 

- Thank you!!!
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